
KIDS NEED SCHOOL SUPPLIES, BUT SOME 
KIDS NEED THEM MORE THAN OTHERS--       

THE NEW KIDS 

Have you ever been the new kid in a new school?  Or the new kid 
in a new country?  With so much to think about, both parents and 
children could use a breather. 

The Immigrant & Refugee Support Committee has identified some 
middle and high school newcomers to Jefferson County Schools 
who would VERY MUCH benefit from knowing their supplies are 
ready for the first day and have one less expense—and worry. 

If you can help, please purchase some items from the list below 
and bring them to SPC.  We are not collecting money, so any 
lightly used or new supplies would really give these folks a boost. 

 

 


